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April 10, 2025

Dear Neighbor:

Dominion Energy provides safe, reliable, affordable, and increasingly clean electricity to our
customers—this commitment is at the core of our mission. We are ready to share with you updated
details about an upcoming transmission line project, which will help meet the region’s growing power
demand and enhance the electrical grid’s reliability.

The Morrisville-Wishing Star 500 & 230 Kilovolt (kV) Electric Transmission Project is a crucial
initiative covering Fauquier, Prince William, and Loudoun counties. It involves installing a new 500
kV transmission line along or near 36.5 miles of existing right of way (ROW). Additionally, a new 230
kV transmission line will be added in Fauquier County, along with an expansion of the Morrisville
Substation. This infrastructure upgrade will enhance our ability to deliver electricity efficiently and
ensure the continued reliability of our electric grid.

The new transmission infrastructure will start at the Morrisville Substation in Fauquier County,
continue north through Prince William County, and end at the Wishing Star Substation in Loudoun
County. The existing right of way corridor may need to be expanded in some locations to
accommodate the new 500 kV transmission line.

On average, the new transmission structures will be 175 feet tall. Enclosed is a map of the

project area. You are also welcome to explore the project website at DominionEnergy.com/
MorrisvilleWishingStar. Your input is essential to the success of this project. Consider joining us at
one of our upcoming community open houses:

Virtual Meeting details:

Monday, May 5, 12 to 1 p.m. and Monday, June 2, 12 to 1 p.m.

Find virtual meeting info at DominionEnergy.com/MorrisvilleWishingStar

In-person Meeting details:

Tuesday, May 13, 6 to 8 p.m.

Location: Mary Walter Elementary School, 4529 Morrisville Rd, Bealeton, VA 22712, Fauquier County
Thursday, May 15, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Location: Patriot High School, 10504 Kettle Run Rd, Nokesville, VA 20181, Prince William County
Wednesday, May 21, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Location: The Lodge at Hanson Park, 23394 Endeavor Dr, Aldie, VA 20105, Loudoun County

If you have any questions at any time during the course of this project, please don’t hesitate to call

us at 888-291-0190 or send us an email at powerline@dominionenergy.com. Thank you for your
continued involvement as we work together to build a more resilient and sustainable energy future
for our community.

Sincerely,

The Electric Transmission Project Team
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